

R.D 1 Box 147 Route 519 Canonsburg, Pennsylvania 15317

412-745-6100

July 11, 1994

NIOSH Docket Office Robert A. Taft Labs Mail Stop C34 4674 Columbia Parkway Cincinnati, OH 45226

Dear Sirs:

I would like to lend my support to the May 24, 1994, Proposed Rule on Respiratory Protective Devices (42CFR Part 84 Fed. Register Vol. 59, No. 99 pp. 26850-26893). I feel that this first step recognizes that the certification process finally addresses the health care setting and that the 95% filter efficiency should be acceptable for most health care worker needs.

Sincerely,

Mery Seth Baker R. N.
Mary Beth Baker, R.N.

Employee Health Nurse

MBB/njm/71-7.11